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It was the annual trek north to Camp Carson in Princeton Indiana.  Our trip is always in July which means 
it will be hot.  And, July 11th was no exception.  The good news is that it was not as hot as the previous 
week when temps were over 100 degrees. 

 
Those who made the journey included Dr. John Bender, Bob Levi, 
Bill Simmons, Don Julian, Jeff and Sally Olsen and Ron Eberhart. 
We were greeted in the air-conditioned comfort of the Eddy Edwards 
Lodge. Mark Scoular, Camp Director and member of our club, 
showed us older photos of the camp hanging in the lodge.  We then 
headed outside and walked over to the dining hall. 
 
 

As usual, the kids were loud and noisy.  We dined on salad and tacos.  
After the meal, Mark introduced Ron Eberhart who greeted the kids 
and members and presented Mark with a check from club members 
which was matched by our Foundation.  $2250 was given to the camp 
to help pay for kids to attend camp. 

 
 
 
After lunch, Mark gave us a tour of the cabin which has our Downtown 
Plaque on it. We then went to a new area that was recently cleared where 
new cabins will be built. 
 
 
 

 
It was a very rewarding time as usual.  The long drive was well worth it.  
It is always great to see how our club helps kids.  Their week at camp is a 
very special time for them and most will cherish that week as something 
very special. 
 
Ron Eberhart 

 

August 8th, 2012 
 

TBA 

July 25th, 2012 
Ann Wenderoth - American Cancer Society 

"The American Cancer and The Road To Recovery Program"  


